
 

 

  + 

Year One 

Learning Letter 

Ongar Place Primary School, Addlestone, Surrey 01932 842785 

3rd November 2023 

 

 

 

Learning Journey 
 

All the children returned back to school on 

Tuesday with big smiles and were ready and 

keen to learn and be back with their friends.  

We have had another fun week. 

 

We had lots of fun in PE on Tuesday exploring 

different ways of travelling and balancing 

around the hall. We tried to hold our balances 

still for 5 seconds each time.  

 

The children also enjoyed our new role play 

area. As we are learning about different 

houses and structures, we now have an Estate 

Agents in the classroom. They had fun making 

appointments on the phone and trying to sell 

different properties. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children also enjoyed building houses 

outside with our big wooden blocks. The rain 

didn’t stop us! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Homework 

The children would have all bought their 

homework books home on Friday. For next 

week they will be completing a weather chart 

for the whole week, so please do not return 

homework until the following Tuesday.  

 

Another reminder- Next week we are talking 

about our families. Can children please bring in 

a photograph of their family. If you don’t have 

access to a printer please email it into the 

school. Can these be sent in by next Tuesday? 

Information for Parents 
24th November- Nativity costumes to be in 

school. 

 

6th and 7th December- Nativity 

 

13th December- School trip to Pantomime 

 

14th December- School Christmas Dinner 

 

15th December- last day of term 

 

The ‘Show and Tell’ group for next Friday is 

Green group (Scarlett, Karo, Ellsee, Mollie S, 

Arjan and Isabella). 

 

 

Star Learner 
 

A huge well done to Rosie H 

for trying so hard with her 

maths this week! 


